POCNWB Hearing for Aquatic Contractor RFPs

Event Date
Wed, May 8 2024, 2 - 4pm

The hearing for the Requests for Proposals for Aquatic Contractors will be held during the
monthly Weed Board Meeting at the Noxious Weed Board building located at 227 B South
Garden Ave, Newport, WA 99156.

PEND OREILLE COUNTY

WEED BOARD

CALL FOR RFP

AND CONTRACT AWARD(S) HEARING

Open proposals (RFP) for the hiring of Aquatic Weed Control Contractors by the Pend Oreille
County Weed Board for the 2024 season will be received by the Weed Board until 4:30 pm
Monday, April 29, 2023. The Weed Board will publicly review the proposals and begin
evaluation to make the final determination based on criteria listed in the Request for Proposal
to negotiate a contract during a hearing held May 8, 2024 at 2:15 PM in the Weed Board Office,
227-B South Garden Ave, Newport WA. RFP specifications are available at the Weed Board
office, 509-447-2402 or electronically from noxweedinfo [at] pendoreille.org. The Weed Board
reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive any informality in the proposal bids
and to accept such proposal or bids as may be deemed in the best interest of Pend Oreille
County. Proposals may be mailed to: Pend Oreille County Weed Board, PO Box 5085, Newport,
Washington 99156-5085; hand delivered to at the Weed Board office at the street address
above; faxed to 509-447-6477 or emailed to the address above. If you require any reasonable
accommodation to participate in the hearing, contact the Weed Board, 509-447-2402, at least
48 hours prior to the hearing.


https://www.pendoreilleco.org/weed-board/page/pocnwb-hearing-aquatic-contractor-rfps

